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The Chairman of the Maldivian Civil Society Commission Dr. Aly 
Shameem’s visit to CIPM 

The Chairman of the Maldivian Civil 

Society Commission Dr. Aly Shameem 

visited the CIPM on 23rd January 2020. It 

was discussed to sign an MOU in-

between the CIPM Sri Lanka, the Civil 

Society Organization of Maldives and 

the Civil Service Training Institute, 

Maldives in order to strengthening the 

bilateral relationship in-between the 

organizations. The President, Mr. 

Dhammika Fernando, the council 

members and the two directors 

participated at the event. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Dr. Aly Shameem arriving at the CIPM 

 

President CIPM, 

Mr. Dhammika 

Fernando 

discussing with  

Dr. Aly Shameem  

Chairman of the 

Maldivian Civil 

Society 

Commission 
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First ever “Virtual Meeting” of the Council of CIPM 
 

CIPM turns a new page in its 59 years of history. The governing council of CIPM 

held its first ever virtual meeting on 18 March 2020. Sixteen council members 

participated at this meeting while the CEO – Mr. PG Tennakoon, Director Shared 

Services – Mr. Cris Obeysekara, Director Professional and Academic Affirms – 

Mr. G Weeratunga were in attendance. The meeting was very successful and the 

application used for the meeting was ‘Zoom’.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CIPM Board room and some of the 

screen shots of the virtual meeting of 

CIPM held on 18 Mar 20, amidst global 

Corona pandemic  
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